
From: Anne Wallace
To: Ben Davidson
Cc: Bob Whetsel
Subject: RE: U.T. road closure requests
Date: Thursday, July 23, 2015 2:24:13 PM
Attachments: image001.gif

Good afternoon Ben,
In follow up to our meeting yesterday regarding UT road closure requests, you asked that I provide a
 brief statement about the requested closure of W. Volunteer Blvd (the section from Joe Johnson to 
 Cumberland Avenue). Please see below and let me know if you need anything else. I’ll be in touch
 later on the Chi Phi request.
Thank you!
Anne
 
Anne Wallace, AICP, Associate ASLA
Project Manager
Office of Redevelopment
400 Main Street, Ste. 655, Knoxville, TN 37902
865.215.2644 (o) 865.215.3035 (f)
email: awallace@knoxvilletn.gov *
web: www.knoxvilletn.gov/cumberland *

*Please note the city has launched a new website and email addresses have changed.
 
 
The Office of Redevelopment has concerns about the requested closure of ROW along W. Volunteer
 Blvd. from Cumberland Avenue to Joe Johnson bridge. In the short term, the route has been
 designated as a key detour for the Phase I Cumberland Avenue construction. In Phase II, it is
 anticipated that W. Volunteer Blvd. will be utilized as an alternate route from campus to avoid
 construction in the road diet portion of the project which is scheduled to be completed August
 2017. Additionally, beyond the reconstruction of Cumberland Avenue, W. Volunteer Blvd. has more
 than 50 on street parking spaces that could be utilized to support the businesses as well as
 university use. The city is currently working to improve on street parking enforcement in the district
 and long term revenue is an important component of being able to fund this enforcement.
















